
Public Comment 
BPAC Meeting January 25, 2023 

 
 

From: Lawrence Tom <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2023 5:07 PM 
To: Whyte, Brandon <Brandon.Whyte@mountainview.gov> 
Subject: Official Public Comment for January 25, 2023, BPAC Meeting 
 

Hello, 

I would like the BPAC to consider adding bicycle lanes in the street on Wright Avenue between Shoreline 

and Granada Drive. This is a major corridor for kids riding to and from Stevenson and Theurkauf school. 

The bike path from downtown on Shoreline stops at Wright Ave and once the kids cross Shoreline to 

Wright, they are no longer protected by bicycle lane markings in the street. The parked cars along the 

street push the kids out further into traffic or they ride on the sidewalk. 

Wright is a major feeder to downtown but there is no dedicated bike lane striping in the street. 

Please consider for the safety of the school kids to add bicycle lanes in the street on Wright Avenue 

between Shoreline and Granada Drive 

 

 

Regards, 

Lawrence Tom 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From: Vladimir Ivan <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx>  

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 11:11 AM 

To: Whyte, Brandon <Brandon.Whyte@mountainview.gov> 

Subject: “Official Public Comment for January 25, 2023, BPAC Meeting.” 

 

Comments;  

 

The entire Wright Avenue from Shoreline all the way to Rex Manor Park is a speedway.  There 

is big children traffic due to the Dance Studio, Flying Fish School, and Stevenson School.  In 

addition to the bike lanes there should be more and highly visible visible speed 

signs.  Personally, I think there should be medians to make the road narrower 

to discourage speeding.  But that is probably too much to ask.  Thanks for all the hard work.  

 
Vladimir Ivan 
650-861-0241 
463 Mountain Laurel Ct 
Mountain View, CA 94043 
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